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This is nothing but fear mongering supported by a political party intent on increasing 

racism and discrimination. Studies prove the number of actual  votes that are not 

legitimate is incredibly low. Voting by mail allows all to participate. I oppose the 

measure to repeal our vote by mail system currently in place.  


